
Editor’s Comment:

I am please to inform you that the manuscript entitled “A Study on Racism and Slavery in Mark Twain’s
The Adventures of Huckleberry Finn “may be published once the following technical issues have been
taken care of.

1. Inconsistency of font size used
2. Minor language errors
3. Inconsistencies in referencing
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